	Revel Surgery Patient Participation Group Meeting

20th April 2016

	Agenda 

Item
	Notes
	Actions

	Attendance
	Present

James Pawsey, Fred Harper,  Peter Clow , , Elaine Friswell,  Barbara Dent, Jeanette Darch,  Martha McCabe, Keith Edgar , Jayne Brigg  
Apologies 

Paul Mills, Jean Wooliscroft,   Patricia Lewer , Elizabeth Biggs-Poyner   

	

	1
	Minutes of Previous Meeting

Issues arising

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by the group present.

	

	2
	Care Quality Commission Report
The report was published on the web and a print version circulated.
The practice received good in all areas and outstanding in its responsiveness to patient’s needs. The group warmly congratulated the practice on their magnificent effort. 

Dr Edgar thanked Jayne Brigg for all her hard work, all the staff, and the PPG for their invaluable input on the day.

The group noted;

· Delay in the report publication (and some of the reasons why)

· Repetition of material

· Omission of material

· Inspectors clearly had areas of interest!

Dr Edgar explained that it had been a very busy time, the practice had learned from the experience and would aim to be ready for a future inspection


	


	Agenda 

Item
	Notes
	Actions

	3
	Practice Update – Jayne Brigg
Jayne reported on our staff changes and the practice size of 7000 patients on 3 sites with 12 Doctors working in the practice team at present.
The group discussed;

· Staggered surgery times

· Opening at lunchtime

· Weekend and evening opening, were felt not to be as important

The Doctors will be considering their work patterns in the coming weeks.


	

	4
	AOB

FH – Asked regarding variable length of repeat medication issues & Dr Edgar explained based around monitoring frequency
JB – Explained email consultation pilot was ongoing and may be expanded.

EF- Had used access to record and found helpful. JB reported low uptake to date

JP- New Housing update – no details as yet & no consultation

JD- Asked re test for helping decide if infection were viral or bacterial. KE outlined emerging kit for this which can be used in house.

MMcC – Gave a brief overview of recent patient voice activity, feeling local practices were poorly represented. She had raised the issue of the late CQC report.

JB – distributed copies of the practice map from the NHS website. The map was not entirely accurate and will be amended. JB explained the inner and outer practice areas


	KE will try
JB to source kit

JB

	
	Next meeting   --   Wednesday 12th July 2017 at 7.30 p.m.
	


PAGE  

